
  
12/17/2020 
 

Resolution 2020 – 24  
 
At the end of each fiscal year the DLGF allows for funds to be encumbered for the next budget 
year.  This helps alleviate problem that occurs when equipment has been ordered in one 
budget year but won’t arrive nor be billed until the following budget year.  Chief Boone has 
ordered a number of pieces of equipment that will not arrive until January and instead of 
having that count against his budget in 2021 he would like to utilize the remaining funds that he 
has in this years budget.   
 
Mr. Turner has worked with Chief Boone to make sure that the necessary paperwork for 
encumbrance is obtained and this resolution will allow the fire department to utilize their 
budgets in a fiscally prudent way.   I recommend approval of the resolution.   
 
Pete Olson 
Town Manager 
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